
AccessArt Becomes a Member of
the  British  Educational
Suppliers Association (BESA)

AccessArt is proud to announce that we have become
a  member  of  the  British  Educational  Suppliers
Association (BESA).

BESA is the UK’s trade association for educational
suppliers,  championing  companies  that  deliver
high-quality  products  and  services  to  schools.
Their  Code  of  Practice  ensures  trust  and
excellence, giving educators confidence in their
choices.  Through  research,  insights,  industry
events, and policy advocacy, they help members
navigate the evolving education landscape.

With  over  90  years  of  experience,  BESA  is
committed to advancing the sector and driving best
practice, shaping the future of learning in the UK
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and globally.

As a member, AccessArt commits to the BESA Code of
Practice.

We  hope  this  membership  demonstrates  to  our
audience our continued commitment to providing the
very  highest  service  in  helping  to  provide
educational  materials  to  schools  and  other
learning  environments,  both  in  the  UK  and
overseas.
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